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The Autorité de la concurrence participates in the work of the G7 of competition

authorities chaired this year by the United Kingdom. In this context, it has taken

part in the production of the "Compendium of Approaches to Improving

Competition in Digital Markets" (hereinafter the "Compendium"), published today

by its UK counterpart, the Competition and Markets Authority (CMA).
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